
Daihung Mulsan Co., Ltd RECALLS CERTAIN FROZEN OYSTERS DUE TO POSSIBLE HEALTH RISK  

Dailhung Mulsan Co., Ltd(KR-7-SP) of Republic of Korea (ROK) is voluntarily recalling certain frozen half 
shell oysters with harvest dates of 01/30/2024; 01/31/2024; 02/01/2024; 02/02/2024; and 02/04/2024 
from Designated Area II harvest area.  A total of 1500 cases of these oysters were shipped to Sea Win, 
Inc of Los Angeles, California and may have been further distributed.  

The oysters are being recalled in response to a norovirus illness outbreak in California associated with 
the consumption of these oysters.  Sea Win, Inc. issued a related recall on 3/7/2025 
(https://www.issc.org/sites/default/files/uploads/2025/recall/ca-recall-3-10-25.pdf) for these oysters 
with harvest dates of 01/30/2024 and 02/04/2024; the current recall includes additional harvest dates 
identified above.  

The frozen half shell oysters have a two-year shelf life from harvest date. Customers who have 
purchased these oysters should dispose of them. 
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